
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1
st
 Session of the 57

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 2282 

 Version:  SAHB 

 Request Number:  2119 

 Author: Rep. Hill 

 Date: 4/16/2019 

 Impact:  $0 
 

Research Analysis 

 

The SA’s to HB 2282 allows a jailer to be authorized by the sheriff to use nonlethal weaponry 

upon completion of appropriate training.  Previously, only jailers in counties with a population of 

400,000 or more could use nonlethal weaponry.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Senate amendment to HB 2282, which deals with nonlethal weaponry, has no fiscal or 

revenue considerations for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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